From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 2/1/2010 9:28:12 AM
To: Jeung, Gary P (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GPJ1)

Cc: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEA ¢); Redacted |
[Redacted |Douglas, Paul

(psd@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:
Subject: CalRENEW-1_Interconnection

Gary,

Energy Division staff met recently with representatives for Cleantech America regarding
interconnection problems they are having with their CaIRENEW-1 project.

I understand from this meeting that PG&E is working to address these problems. However, it
was not clear to me whether PG&E had identified a solution or whether there was an clear
timeframe for addressing and/or solving this problem. Can you let me know what the status is
on interconnecting the CaAlRENEW-1 project? Energy Division staff is available to meet in
person to discuss this matter if that is your preference.

Regards,
Sean

Sean A. Simon, Analyst

CPUC: Energy Division , Renewables
Policy, Procurement and Resource Planning
pht (415) 703-3791

SYRCDUC.CA. 20V

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/rencwables
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entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from
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